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Dear Parent’s 
This is a reminder that our tuition payment policy went into effect February 1, 2013. In the past month we have sent 
out many reminders and have sent out your online payment option if you choose to pay online. 
Below are the dates that are associated with you payment option. 
 
Payment Option #1 - ½ tuition payment due on the 1st & Final ½ due on 15th of the month. 
Monday February 4th - 1st ½ due   Monday February 18th Final ½ Due Late Fee of $15 charged  
 

Payment Option # 2 - 4 Equal Payments due Each Monday 
Monday February 4, 2013  Monday February 11, 2013  Monday February 18, 2013  Monday February 25, 2013    Late 
Fee of $15 charged  
 
Payment Option #3 - Payment in full on the 1st of the Month Monday February 4, 2013 Late Fee of $15 charged at 6pm 

Butterfly Classroom 

 Well the Butterflies are half way through the 

school year and before you know it, Spring 

will be here. This month we will continue to 

work on our alphabet, focusing on the letters 

G, H, I and J. This month’s unit is entitled: 

Bees and Butterflies! We will hear stories 

about a caterpillar who was wrapped up in a 

chrysalis and went through a process of 

metamorphosis. Experience the life cycles of 

bees and butterflies this spring with your 

children. We will also talk about the changes 

in weather and spend time going over 

numbers. We will count daily up to 20 and 

introduce numerals. Parents if you log onto 

teaching strategies you will notice that you 

can only view new assessments for the spring 

season. Unfortunately you cannot go back 

and review winter or fall documentation. But 

please check often for new updates and 

documentations of your child. Also have you 

checked your child’s cubby lately? There are 

many children whom are missing clothes and 

need to be restocked, so please be sure to 

check.     Mrs. Claudia & Ms. Irene   

Bears Classroom                                          
Happy Spring! For the month of March, we will be 

reviewing the color Red, Shapes and Spring. We will also 

be discussing our Spring Celebration. We will also 

continue to review our numbers 19 and 20. For art, we 

will use our imagination and create projects using spring 

materials and planting our own flowers to grow in class. 

We will be observing and documenting their growth on 

a weekly basis. At the end of the month, we will be 

having a spring celebratory party. In our media table, we 

will explore our senses by using soil and seeds with 

different materials from class. It will be a fun month!  

Ms. Taga                            

Teddy Bears Classroom  

Happy March Parents, 

   This month we will continue to work on our letters such as T, U, V and W. We will 

also continue to work on our colors Yellow, black orange and Pink. How we have been 

teaching the children is by focusing on a color for a whole week and showing the children 

what the color looks like and using this color in everything we do.  Parents if you would like 

to continue to work with you children as well at home on the color of the week please do 

so. We will also begin to add shapes as a weekly focus so the children can become familiar 

with each shape. This month we will work on Square, triangle, circle, and heart. Please 

continue to check cubbies for letter and homework as well as notes from teachers. 

   Your Mama Bears, 

Miss Selina and Miss Jackie.   

Important News                   

Reminder: We will be closed on 

Friday March 29
th

. Please be sure 

to pay tuition payments on time 

to avoid late fees. Parent-Teacher 

Conferences will be held this 

month. See your child’s teacher 

for specific dates and times.                       

Lions Classroom  

Dear Parents,                                                     

For the month of March we will have fun and 

exciting new themes. We will be reviewing 

our Alphabet letters. We will work on 4 

letters each week. We will also begin talking 

about Spring and how the weather begins to 

change. The children will become more 

aware of the many changes that take place 

during this season, as well as common spring 

activities. We will also talk about spring 

holidays, plants, animals, and different 

insects.                                                                   

At Home:  Assist your child in planting seeds. 

Your child can sort the seeds by color, and 

size. The seeds can be used for counting. 

Happy seed planting!    Ms. Jessica   

 

Kindergarten Koalas 

HELLO SPRINGTIME!  

The weather will soon be letting up and it will 

be time to get ready to experience new and 

exciting things in our classroom! For the 

month of March we will be reviewing Dr. 

Seuss. There are lots and lots of activities and 

learning to be done with this theme and we 

as a whole class will be diving in. There will 

be many projects done in addition to science 

activities and much more.  

Parent-Teacher conferences will be held this 

month as well. Dates and times will be 

posted in our class soon.  

Parents, please be sure to check your child’s 

cubby for adequate extra clothes.              

 

   Mrs. Jane 

 

Dragons Classroom 
Dear Parents,                                                                       

This looks to be an eventful month. During Mach we will 

be studding the letters Rr, Ss, Tt, and Uu. We will finish 

working on numbers with the number 19, and 20. Our 

subjects for the month will be rockets, spring, 

transportation, and things that go up. As always, if you 

have any comments, questions or concerns I am always 

here for you. Thank you, Ms. Hope 
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